School Newsletter: Friday 12th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you all had a good Easter break. Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our Easter service at the end of term. The procession and singing was, as always, amazing. We were so pleased that Barabara and Martyn Dunn were able to join us. Congratulations to April who won Charlotte's award this year. Well done too to everyone who received attendance certificates. Over the holiday lots of you were busy with our family art project. The houses that you made are absolutely fantastic—so creative and of such high quality! They are on display in the hall so come and have a look when you come for parents' evening. The Flip and Dippy show last night was wonderful and was enjoyed by all. Thank you to our HSA for organising it. Congratulations to Ronnie who won the colouring competition and receives a family ticket for Dudley Zoo. We have lots going on as we enter the final term of the year. Book week is coming up at the end of April, with lots of book related activities happening; a letter will be coming out soon. Year 6 are working hard in the run up to SATS which begin on 13th May—keep going, they will soon be over! Finally, we are thrilled to inform you that governors have appointed our new headteacher. Mrs Warford is a local deputy headteacher and will join the team in September. Many congratulations to her. We look forward to her visiting later this term. Have a good weekend,

Mrs Harris.

Parent reflections

on our Easter service:

Excellent Easter service. Well organised, children involved read well. Very well behaved children throughout the school. You're all just so so fabulous. You should all be very proud of what you do to make these super special events happen. The children are absolute super stars aren't they. Thank you so much xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

The service really moved me-particularly when the children spoke from the balcony and the singing in 2 parts. The Charlotte Dunn award brought tears to my eyes. So lovely to see her parents.

USEFUL DATES 2023-2024

16th April Parent's evening

Reception and Year 6 height and

weight visit from nurse

17th April Parent's evening

29th April Book week

Ist May Book fair arrives

2nd May 'Booknic' for KS I 2.30 6th May Bank holiday Monday

I3th MayI4th MayYear I tripPraise worship

Break up for half term

3rd June Back to school

25th June Sports day KS 2 9.15, KS 1 1.30





Family holiday project



Thank you to everyone who joined in with our family holiday project. The houses made are absolutely wonderful and of such high quality. Well done to everyone involved. The houses are on display in the hall so please come and have a look at them

when you visit for parents' evening next week.

Family trip to the seaside

We are organising a family trip to Weston-super-Mare on Saturday 5th July. Tickets are £13 per person. A letter will be coming out next week.



Thank you for your donations

Thank you to everyone who donated money for World Parkinson's day yesterday. You raised over £160.00

Well done JLT

Well done to our Junior Leadership Team for raising over £300.00 in their sale on the last day of term.

Thank you to everyone who donated items or came along to buy something.

HSA non-uniform days

Coming soon: details of non uniform days for the summer term.



Book week

Book week will begin on 29th April. We will have lots of things going on, including a book fair and a trip from the visiting

theatre company. Key Stage One Parents will also be invited in to read stories at our 'Booknic' More details coming out next week.

Parents' evenings next week

Don't forget to book an appointment to see your child's class teacher on 16th and 17th April.

Please note that Year 2 appointments are being held on 17th and 18th April

Pre loved uniform

Don't forget that there are lots of items of pre loved uniform on sale for £1.00 in the school foyer. Please pop along and have a look before you buy anything new.

Congratulations

Congratulations to April who won the Charlotte Dunn award last term.

Trainers

Please remember that trainers are not part of school uniform and should only be worn in exceptional circumstances and following a discussion with a member of staff.

Outdoor PE kit

Please make sure that your child has an outdoor PE kit in school.

Term time holidays

Please remember that we are not able to authorise holidays during term time .